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Brother Knights 

 
Our busy year has begun!  We will be opening with our Bowling League and our Golf 

Tournament this coming month.  The Bowling has met but if you are still interested 

please contact Bill Umstead or Jerry Lichteig.  I know some teams might need subs on 

occasion and it's always nice to have a pool of interested bowlers to choose from.  The 

Golf Tournament is September 10
th

 at Teetering Rocks.  You can pay $70.00/person at 

the door but you need to make sure you are registered BEFORE the tournament.  You 

can contact me or Manny Cano.  If you find yourself out at the Golf Course, you can 

also talk to John Hernandez.  For those that don't want to play, we will need all the help 

we can get during the morning getting golfers registered, taking money and generally 

getting things organized.  I'll be making phone calls to see if you can help out.  This 

past month we had our two newest members, Josh Snow and Jordan Johnson, give a 

talk about their ministry, FOCUS, at the general meeting.  It was very informative and 

represents our newest outreach arm for our Council.  If you'd like to help them both, 

please look them up at the FOCUS website or contact me.  The Council decided to help 

each young man do their work with a monthly gift of $50.00/month for the next year.  

It's through our hard work and all of our fundraising efforts that we can support such 

work as Josh and Jordan's.  It really makes me proud to be a Knight to see these young 

men evangelizing and helping young Catholics retain/maintain/sustain their 

relationship with Christ.  Just around the corner we have our Council Picnic at the Hall, 

October 2
nd

 starting at 3:00 p.m.  Barbeque will be provided and we will watch the 

Chiefs game afterwards.  Bring a side of your choice and the Council will have the 

drinks and Barbeque ready for you!  We'll follow that event with our annual Tootsie 

Roll drive at Hyvee and Wal-mart.   Contact Gerry Sharkey, myself or Rick Maude for 

details.  The month ends with our annual, Ed Columbus organized, Bishop attended 

Religious Appreciation dinner.  I know that Ed will be making phone calls looking for 

people to help. 

 

Yours in Christ 
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By:  Mike Sweetland 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 

 

Noda Scherer 
President 

Dear Ladies: 

 

The Ladies Auxiliary Area 1 meeting will be held on 

Saturday September 17
th

 at 12:00 p.m. at Holy Spirit 

Catholic Church.  This meeting is always a very nice 

luncheon and informative meeting. You are able to 

meet many ladies from around the Kansas City area 

that are members of other Auxiliaries. If you would 

like to attend,  please give me a call at 816-358-4644. 

Our reservations must be in by September 12
th

. 

St Bernadette's Church Festival is Saturday, 

September 10
th

 from 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. All are 

invited.  Also, on September 11
th

 St. Bernadette's 

Parish Mission begins at 6:30 p.m. and ends on 

Thursday, September 15
th

.   Please come and invite 

family and friends. 

September 10
th

 Council 4962 will hold it's annual 

Memorial Golf Tournament in honor of Ken Scherer 

and Ron Wood.    

Happy belated August Birthdays:  Jessica Jarrett/24 

and Rachel Marquart/28 

 Our next meeting is Thursday, September 8
th

.   Mark 

your calendars for the meeting and upcoming events.  

See you at our September meeting. 

As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

                                             

                                              
 
 

 
 
 

I am in the beginning stages of talks with an 
organization that provides support services for 
homeless youth.  The organization is called 
HALO. You can check them out at 
https://haloworldwide.org/kansas-city/ .  HALO 
routinely puts on job fairs and mock interviews 
for the older children involved with their 
organization.  I am looking for members 
involved in the trades that can spend a day 
teaching children about their trade and how a 
young man or woman soon to complete their 
high school degree can get into that field.  I am 
hoping that interested children can then go out 
and job shadow for a couple of hours to see 
what you do.  For me, it is about showing 
disadvantage youth that there are skilled jobs 
available to them and that there is a wide 
variety of them as well.  High Schools have 
eliminated shop classes, welding classes and 
auto mechanic training, etc. - how do you 
young men and women find out about these 
great jobs?  If you are involved in a trade and 
can help out or know someone in your union 
that can help, please contact me via phone 
(816)-786-7512 or email 
Michael.sweetland@yahoo.com.  I'd like to get 
a minimum of 5 different trades represented 
and we would shoot for sometime after the 
Tootsie Roll Drive and before Thanksgiving 
depending on your schedules and that of 
HALO.  Please let me know and as always 
 

Yours in Christ 
 

  

 

Friday Game Night 

Second Friday of the Month at 

7:00 p.m. in the lower hall.  All 

are welcome.  Bring a snack to 

share. 

 

https://haloworldwide.org/kansas-city/
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Happy September 

Birthday 

Knights and Ladies 

Larry H Shaughnessy/01, Gerald L 

Snow/01,  Dennis P O'Brien/02, Stephen 

J Cushing/03, Jeannie Carroll/08, Paul E 

Bleyenberg/09, Stephen M Flores/09, 

James F Aziere/12, James F Schaap/12, 

Alfred K De Souza/14, David A 

Berg/15, Thomas E Kipp/17, Patrick 

Lynch/21, John L Ziegler/22, Dottie 

O’Brien/24, Patsy Mitchell/26, Debbie 

Umstead/28 

Good of the Order 
 

Mike Jarrett -  Bob Slusher 
John Blosser - Harry Hernandez 

David Konecny - Lois Latz - Donne Lickteig 
John Neger - Peggy Neger - Joe Pilsl 

Patsy Smith - Jeanette Wood - Larry Kelly 
Janice Jarrett - Bill Orrick - Pete Zegers – Jerry 

Snow 
 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any additions or deletions 

 
 

 

COUNCIL #4962 - RAYTOWN- POPE PIUS XII REMEMBERS 
Donald “Don” Joseph Deveney 

  
  

 DONALD "DON" JOSEPH DEVENEY, 78, of 
Raytown, MO passed away March 11, 2015. Don was born April 19, 
1936, the son of Harold and Frances (Hartman) Deveney, in Kansas 
City, MO. Don was a graduate of Glennon High School. He was 
employed by Midland international Corporation; International Credit 
Manager. Don loved the lake, fishing, camping, hunting, golf, the 
Kansas City Chiefs and Royals and his dog JJ. He was a 4th Degree 
member of the Knights of Columbus, Council 4962. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 21
st
 Annual Knights of 

Columbus Golf 

Tournament 

Ken Scherer / Ron Woods Memorial Golf 

Tournament will be held on Saturday, September 

10, 2016 at Teetering Rocks Executive Golf Links. 

Registration Insert is included with this newsletter.  

For more information, please contact Manny Cano: 

 
Home:  816-600-1453   Cell:  816-920-3700 

 

By:  Bernie Lillig (Newsletter Editor) 

 

Please take notice of my new email 

address.  I am still receiving 

articles to my old email address. 

 

Blillig64@gmail.com 

http://www.kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilMember.asp?ID=167105&CNO=4962&BD=Y
http://www.kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilMember.asp?ID=87067&CNO=4962&BD=Y
http://www.kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilMember.asp?ID=87067&CNO=4962&BD=Y
http://www.kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilMember.asp?ID=114756&CNO=4962&BD=Y
http://www.kofcknights.org/EmailCouncilMember.asp?ID=114756&CNO=4962&BD=Y
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C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For September 

Date     Event 
 
01     Officers Meeting 
05     Labor Day 
08     General Council Meeting – Auxiliary Meeting 
09     Game Night 
10     Ken Scherer / Ron Wood Golf Tournament 
10     St. Bernadette’s Fall Festival 
11 – 15    St. Bernadette’s Parish Mission 
23     Newsletter Deadline 
 
 


